
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing a letter of support for HB2797.  This is important bill which will put in place a mandatory 
sentence for individuals who sell or manufacture a controlled substance.  It is my belief that all parties 
who distribute drugs should face jail time when an individual dies from an overdose.  I ask myself, why 
should people who distribute these drugs, still be walking the streets.  They bare some blame for a 
death and should be prosecuted for their deed.  They should not be allowed to profit from a person's 
death.   
 
Oregon's children need your support for this bill.  Their lives depend on your vote in favor of HB2797. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Roberta Davies 
Sisters, Oregon 
 


